
 

      New Session Started at Gurudwara Sahib to inculcate the Moral Values  
 

On 15 July 2024 , Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Sri Anandpur Sahib, commenced its new academic 

session with an inspiring ceremony at Gurudwara Sahib. The event aimed to instill moral values and spiritual 

wisdom among students, reflecting the teachings of Sikh Gurus. Principal , Faculty and Students participated in 

Path and kirtan, seeking blessings for the academic year. Addressing the gathering, college authorities 

emphasized the importance of ethics, discipline, and cultural heritage alongside academic pursuits. This 

initiative underlines the institution’s commitment to holistic education, fostering character-building and 

connecting youth with Sikh traditions, thus promoting a balanced approach to modern education and moral 

development. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


